From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 February 2014 15:31
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00120/REM

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:30 PM on 11 Feb 2014 from Mr Christopher Berry.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Whitelands Farm Land South West Of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road Bicester Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Reserved matters to outline application 06/00967/OUT - Traffic calming measures along Middleton Stoney Road 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Christopher Berry

	Email:
	

	Address:
	98 Isis Avenue, Bicester, Oxfordshire OX26 2GS


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I fully support traffic calming but request that in addition to traffic Humps the Council look at road narrowing to deter large lorries and also Motor cyclists who use the road for racing at the weekend. Noise reduction would be a great benefit to all houses backing onto the Middleton Stoney Road.


